
 

 

 

 

 

A BOARD MEMBERS RESPONSE TO BOARD PRESIDENTS (Eggleston) E-MAIL .MAY 17TH  
  
 
From: "norman kolar" <kolar123@windstream.net> 
To: "Michael Eggleston" <ielue@hotmail.com> 
Cc: "Denise" <denise@argusvenice.com>, "Linda Spear, suzie1320@verizon.net" 
<suzie1320@verizon.net>, "Agnes Springer-Teitsma, ELKS2001@aol.com" <elks2001@aol.com>, 
"freespirit66" <freespirit66@comcast.net>, "fennec" <fennec@comcast.net>, "Larry Taborsky" 
<director3.veniceacreshoa@gmail.com>, "norman kolar" <kolar123@windstream.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 2:40:51 PM 
Subject: Re: VAI ASSN -  VIOLATION LETTERS - BRANDOW - 1308 GUILFORD DR. - FIRST 
NOTICE 
 
I am asking the Board members of Venice Acres to take a look again at this letter  and address this 
issue immediately.   It was not approved by the Venice Acres lawyer or the current Board members . 
Therefore  an  apology letter should be sent to Matt Brandow and the letter RESCINDED.   Please 
connect me ASAP.   Carol 
 
 
 


